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Maria, Garwin and Cathy,


Attached is the powerpoint that I have put together for the Tuesday Barry briefing.  If you have time to look


at it today, I can incorporated your comments before we walk through it tomorrow from 2-4.  A few notes:


1. There are 37 slides, but about 11 of them will only take a few seconds to get through


2. I did not include an effects table for each species in each division; this would have been too much to


get through in the amount of time we have.  The exception is with the Delta, where the effects vary


and also all of the species funnel through, so I kept them all in for now.


3. I included some key uncertainties for each division.  I added them to division slides that "had some


extra room", so they are not all in the same location for each division.


4. I have not added as many figures as I would have liked to.  Happy to do that but most of the figures


from the BA show a rosier than expected outcome and I could not find a lot to work with in the effects


chapters.


I am going to shift my focus to species-specific briefing papers.  Hopefully I can pull those together today


and get them out to you to look at.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov
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